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Comments: This expansion of Holland Lake Lodge shouldn't be approved. It is an inequitable expansion of our

public lands that will hinder the user experience for most Montanans. Holland lake is a destination to swim, camp,

hike, and access the Swan mountains in the winter. All of those activities are adequately supported under the

current levels of use and the current infrastructure. As a public landowner, I enjoy visiting these places, packing a

sandwhich, and enjoying the open space that Montana provides without many people around. Building an

expensive resort for hundreds of people to stay at is better suited on private property where it won't impact the

experience of others who bike, drive, paddle, or hike to visit Holland Lake. Look at the size of that paved parking

lot in the master plan! We shouldn't pave our forests, nor should we allow ski developers to profit off our public

lands.  Let them improve the current buildings that exist but let the rest be.

 


